
Volunteers Needed for Imagination Celebration

HSLBA will be staging the Instrument Petting Zoo at the CCISD
Imagination Celebration. Volunteers are needed to help the
children experiment with the instruments.
 
Clear Falls High School
4380 Village Way
League City, TX 77573
 
Saturday March 2 from 9 to 1
 
Please email Jim Moore at jmoore1941@att.net if you agree to
help and which shift:
8:45 to 11:00
10:45 to 1:00
 
Sponsored by the Clear Creek ISD Visual and Performing Arts Department,
elementary-aged students and their families are invited to experiment with their
imaginations while enjoying a variety of arts-and-crafts and music creation
stations.

Student Concert Ushering Opportunities

Wednesday, April 17 - 11:15 only

Thursday, April 18 - 9:30 and 11:15

Please contact Betty Stacy at gstacy@flash.net> if you can help.

March 13 - Night Program
On March 13 we
welcome Judy Dines
and Chris Schubert
for our program. Judy
is a flutist and Chris is
a clarinetist for the

http://www.hslba.org


Houston Symphony.
The program will start
at 7:00 p.m. with
Social Time and
Registration starting
at 6:30 p.m.

HSLBA Member Directory 2018-2019
If you click here, you can access the HSLBA Membership Directory for 2018-2019.

Fundraising Opportunity for HSLBA

Opportunity knocked and
HSLBA answered! 
HSLBA was recently provided a fund-raising
opportunity when “friends of music” wanted to
donate unsold items from an estate sale. . . with
the proviso that all funds raised would support
music education programs.  

WIN/WIN - HSLBA entered into a consignment contract with the Nearly New
Thrift Shop (Nassau Bay). The shop will sell the items and HSLBA will receive
50% of the sales price. Items must be in good, usable condition and sell for $5 or
greater to be consigned.  Items not sold will be donated by the Nearly New to
other charities.
This is a good opportunity for HSLBA members to also
contribute usable items and HSLBA to be the
benefactor. Let’s start by donating jewelry:  rings,
necklaces, earrings, and bracelets (no watches unless in
working condition with batteries included). You can bring
bags and boxes of jewelry to our next meeting! Receipts
provided.
Questions? Contact Vicki Buxton 281-954-6317 or
vpbuxton@gmail.com

Save the Date: April 13-14,
2019 HSLBA Home Tour;
April 12 Pre-Tour Party
Sign up to help and get

tickets at our next meeting.
President's Message

https://indd.adobe.com/view/495f50ed-c540-4ff9-a2c7-6395d9c6d5c1


Dear Friends,
I heard soooo many compliments about Sparky and
the Jazz Express, and saw a lot of heads bobbing to
the beat, bodies swaying, etc. It's music that makes
us want to move!
In March we have two symphony musicians for us to
enjoy - Judy Dines, Flute and Chris Schubert,
Clarinet.
Remember, we need for you to volunteer to help with
our home tour which is April 13-14. We need docents
and ticket takers, and sign-up sheets will be
available at our next meeting. We all need to try to
sell an advertisement for our home tour book. When

you sell an ad, tell Patience Myers (patiencem@earthlink.net or 281-461-6275 )
so that she can get the camera-ready copy to Jim Moore before March 9. The
tour book is printed right after Jim works his magic of placing the pages for the
best effect. Everyone can help get one ad--if you don't want to ask, Patience will
do it for you. Our regular meeting is March 13 so the deadline is right before.  
Thank you for working to make this the best home tour ever! We have four private
homes and two historic homes.

Nina

Consider Riding the Bus with the HSLBA for HSO Performances 2018-
2019. We need a minimum number of riders to keep this program going.
For more information, contact Jim Moore at 281-461-3623.



Visit our website

http://www.hslba.org

